
  
 
2/14/2018 
 
New Hire – Jessica Bachmann 
 
We have filled the open Utility Billing Clerk Position; Jessica Bachmann joined the team 
on February 12th.  Jessica joins us with a number of years of experience in Human 
Resources, Accounting and office operations.  We are excited to have Jessica join the 
team.  Jessica did ask for a 1 week of vacation after 6 months vs our traditional year.  
Due to Jessica’s background and the professional experience that she had and brings 
to us, I am recommending that the council approve the 1 week of vacation after 6 
months.   
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